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Dear Sir

On behalf of President and members of Myall CWA, we wish to voice our support for the Gwydir
Shire Council. As a local club we receive full support and assistance from the Council at all times.
Council provides a fully stoked library. A theatre with live shows and movies, Information with
volunteer’s. Swimming pool. One aged care hostel and sporting facilities.

Gwydir Shire Council meets four of the seven benchmarks with plans in hand to reach the required
benchmark

It is our suggestion, instead of amalgamation, with the job loss within three years. We think creating
more jobs in the area with new technology and Industry would help the people and keep more
population not less in the surrounding districts. And help the over population in the cities.

We have in facture to cope with a larger population.

There are many tourist attractions and natural attributes and a good life style is guaranteed.
Thank you for reading our letter. Looking forward to a satisfactory result.

Yours faithfully

Fay Macart

Hon Secretary

Myall Creek cwa





